
This week is National Volunteers week and the Sub Branch held a 
“Thank You” function on Monday 20th May to thank our wonderful 
volunteers who last year contributed over 12000 volunteer hours. 
The Government costs these hours at $25.00 per hour so thank you 
all for your contribution.

It was great to see the Library/Museum volunteers who probably 
don’t see each other too often taking up two tables.  The Golden 
Oldies volunteers who are  at the RSL in the Gallipoli Room every 
second Tuesday providing a varied program for our guests.  As 
usual the Headquarters volunteers were making the most noise 
and having a well deserved  break from League,  Compensation and 
Wellbeing matters.  Our volunteers who assist at schools and care 
facilities and sell badges socialised during the evening.

Thank you to the Management team of the RSL who looked after us 
all so well, it was much appreciated.
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